
Holiday parties K-5 will begin at 1:00 and end at 2:00.  All volunteers attending parties should park in the 

back parking lot next to the soccer field and enter through the back doors to be checked in by a staff 

member.  A staff member will let you know when you may go to the classroom.  Parent volunteers must 

have a criminal background check on file in the school office.  Room parents may not bring babies or 

preschool aged children to their child’s party. 

Any food items sent to school must be prepackaged, due to food allergies and students who may have 

certain types of food restrictions. 

 


